## GRAND HAVEN AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION Minutes – Board Retreat October 8, 2021

The Grand Haven Area Public Schools Board of Education held its annual Fall Retreat on Friday, October 8, 2021. The Board met at 8:30 a.m. at the Education Service Center. All trustees were present as well as Superintendent Ingall and Deputy Superintendent Grimes. Mary Jane Evink, Executive Director of Instructional Services, Kate Augustyn, Executive Director of Special Education, and Brian Wheeler, Assistant Superintendent were also in attendance. Building Principals Kate Drake, Shelly Hammond, Amanda Sorrelle, Mike Shelton, and Kevin Berko were present and provided the Board an overview of strategies for student growth and success.

At 10:00 a.m. a discussion on the foundational needs of the district was held with the Capital Projects team.

The board took a recess for lunch and reconvened at 12:30 p.m. at White Pines Intermediate School and for a discussion on student growth/success and social/emotional wellness. After a brief break at approximately 2:45 p.m., the board discussed the Superintendent Evaluation and search for replacement.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:05 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Nichol Stack, Secretary

MOStack

GRAND HAVEN AREA PUBLIC SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION

cd